The Speaker’s Rooms
House of Representatives H. I,
Maslington, B. €.

October 30, 1943

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I was very much amused and interested in
the copy of letter Mr. Cadman wrote to Farl Godwin
and also copy of your letter to Earl. As usual, I
think you are right on our proposition.

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yoyrs,




